Bulletin Announcements 8/20/2017

GUEST ORGANIST: Special thanks to Joan Sturm who is filling in on the organ today for Christine Stocker.

RALLY DAY: Join us next Sunday, August 27 for our annual Rally Day. We will install our Sunday School and
Preschool teachers, offer prayers for our ongoing instruction in the Christian faith, give a new ESV Bible to
some of our youngsters, and begin our regular schedule of Sunday School classes that day.

CHURCH PICNIC: Join us for our annual church picnic next Sunday, August 27. Hamburgers, brats, hotdogs,
corn on the cob, and drinks are being provided. Simply bring an appetizer, side dish, or dessert to pass if you
are able. Weather permitting, people are welcome to eat outside and join in some games. Tables and chairs
will also be set up in Luther Hall.

YOUTH CATECHESIS: There will be a brief informational meeting regarding Confirmation Class for parents and
students next Sunday, August 27, immediately after the service. Join us if your son or daughter is interested.

ICE CREAM SOCIAL: Join us for ice cream following Bolingbrook’s annual Pathways Parade on Sunday,
September 10. Not only will we be advertising our church and preschool by participating in the parade, we will
also be inviting our community to enjoy a sweet treat with us afterward. Come and make some new friends
here at church after the parade as we welcome our neighbors. The parade begins at 2:00 p.m. The ice cream
outreach event will begin about 4:00 p.m.

REFORMATION WALK: Got 30 minutes? Join us on Saturday, September 23 for a brief walk through 10
stations that focus on Martin Luther and the Reformation. Walks will begin on the hour and half hour from
9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. This exciting, informative, free event is for both children and adults. Watch for more
information, including registration, in the near future. We are also seeking medieval/castle props and
costumes, as well as volunteers to help with the various stations; see Robin Wise or Pastor Mumme to help.

LUTHER HALL DOOR: For general safety reasons, the elder on duty will be locking the Luther Hall door (a.k.a.
the preschool entrance) each Sunday morning at about 9:05 a.m. It will be unlocked again during the closing
hymn or immediately following the service. Both sets of glass doors in the narthex will remain unlocked during
the entire service each Lord’s Day.

MANNA: Please continue to support the Manna program. New forms are in Luther Hall. The next turn-in dates
are August 27 and September 10 & 14. These cards are great for kids heading off to college.

KITCHEN RENOVATION: Ladies Aid is working on plans to renovate the kitchen. If you would like to contribute
to this project (any amount) please give your donation to Judy or Karen (checks payable to DSLC Ladies Aid).

CLOTHING DRIVE: Ladies Aid is sponsoring an ongoing clothing drive. If you have any items to donate, please
see Judy Yuenger.

MARTIN LUTHER FILM: “Martin Luther: The Idea That Changed the World”, a full-length feature film funded by
Thrivent Financial, is set to air nationally on PBS on Tuesday, September 12, 7:00 p.m. CST.

LUTHERAN TALK RADIO: Issues, Etc. is a radio talk show produced by Lutheran Public Radio and hosted by
LCMS Pastor Todd Wilken. You can listen at your convenience at www.issuesetc.org and on the Lutheran
Public Radio mobile app.
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